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Passing this law would be unconstitutional. It is the job of the Legislature to protect 

the Rights of the People. This would be taking a right and turning it into a  

privilege/license (Murdock v. Pennsylvania 319 US 105).  

 

"if a state converts a right (liberty) into a privilege, the citizen can ignore the license 

and  

fee and engage in the right (liberty) with impunity. (Shuttlesworth vs City of  

Birmingham Alabama, 373 US 262)  

Keeping a record of firearms transactions is illegal.  

It is imperative and the sworn duty of the elected public servants, to protect our 

Constitutional Rights. This Bill HB3075-1 must NOT be passed. 


